
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/12/2017 7:04:05 PM
Subject:

Our goal is to provide services to seniors and their caregivers to allow seniors to remain in their own 
homes for as long as possible. 
 

We also serve as a "voice" for our most vulnerable seniors. 
 

We contract with local providers to provide both "home delivered" meals and group meals. (The Lt 
Gov delivered meals)
 

We also provide respite care for family members caring for a senior family member. 
 

We are currently redesigning our website (Duke Foundation is paying for this). It will be more user 
friendly and will direct user to services in their area without going thru numerous unnecessary steps. 
Will also provide links to other resources. 
 

We are also changing the way we assess clients. We will no longer look for a single need but look at 
the "total person" and "total needs". We will then connect them with services needed. Even services 
not provided by LGOA. 
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